Board of County Commissioners
Workshop:  Citizen Advisory Groups

March 3, 2009

The Board of County Commissioners in and for Wakulla County, Florida met for a Workshop on Tuesday, March 3, 2009 at 5:00 p.m. with Chairman Howard Kessler presiding.  Present were Commissioners George Green, Lynn Artz, Mike Stewart, and Alan Brock.  Also present were County Attorney Ron Mowrey, County Administrator Ben Pingree and Deputy Clerk Evelyn Evans.

The purpose of this workshop is to discuss whether it is necessary to form additional citizen advisory committees or working groups to address issues such as energy efficient government, public transit, and sustainable economic development.

The consensus of the Board is new groups are needed for Public Transit and Historic Subdivisions with staff assisting them.

It was also determined that a Commissioner will take an active roll on advisory committees or working groups.
This meeting adjourned at 5:50 p.m.

